Ann Clark

From: Ann Clark

Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 11:47 AM

To: Jennifer Glass

Subject: ' RE: Commissioner's Meeting - August 7
Jennifer,

That is wonderful news to have a representative from Ashe County at the NCACC Annual Conference. | will copy the
commissioners on this email as a notification that a picture will be taken with Ms. Scott at the August 7t

meeting. Would you like to be placed on the agenda to introduce her to commissioners and provide her background
information?

Let me know.

Thanks!
Ann

From: lennifer Glass

Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 10:40 AM

To: Ann Clark

Subject: Commissioner's Meeting - August 7

Hi Ann,

Everyone year Ashe County 4-H is supposed to send a youth representative to the North Carolina Association of County
Commissioner’s Conference held in August. This year we have a representative who has agreed to attend. They are
required to attend a Commissioner's Meeting and get their picture made with the commissioners before the
conference. Can this be put on the August 7" agenda? The youth representative will be Savannah Scott. if you have
any questions or concerns please feel free to email or call me. Thank you!

Jennifer '

Jennifer L. Glass

Extension Agent, 4-H
N.C.Cooperative Extension

Ashe County Center

134 Government Circle, Suite 202
Jefferson, NC 28640

{336) 846-5850

(336) 846-5882 (fax)
ashe.ces.ncsu.edu

COOPERATIVE.
EXTENSION

Pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes Chapter 132, Public Records, this electronic mail message and any attachments hereto, as
well as any electronic mail message(s) that might be sent in response to it may be considered public record and as such are subject to
request and review by, and disclosure to, third parties.



